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PUBLIC NOTICE EXTENSION AND ANNOUNCEMENT OF PUBLIC MEETING 
Savannah District 

The Savannah District has received an application for a Department of the Army 
permit, pursuant to Section 404 of the Clean Water Act (33 U.S.C § 1344), as follows: 

Application Number: SAS-2018-00554 

Applicant: Steven R. Ingle, Twin Pines Minerals, LLC, 2100 Southbridge Parkway, 
Birmingham, Alabama  35209 

Agents: Ms. Cindy House-Pearson, TTL, Incorporated, 2743-B Gunter Park Drive 
West, Montgomery, Alabama 36109 

Location of Proposed Work: The 1,042 acre site is located North of Georgia Highway 
94, West of Georgia Highway 23, and East of the Okefenokee National Wildlife Refuge, 
Saint George, Charlton County, Georgia (Latitude 30.524446, Longitude -82.11909). 

The Savannah District will hold a virtual Public Meeting for the Twin Pines project on 
May 13, 2020 from 2:00 PM to 5:00 PM EDT.  The meeting will consist of a formal 
presentation followed by a question and answer session. The meeting will be recorded 
and published to the Savannah District public website. To allow time for the public to 
submit questions and RSVP to the public meeting, as well as comment on any 
information presented at the meeting, additional public comments will be accepted and 
the original public notice will remain open until May 28, 2020, 15 days after the virtual 
public meeting. 

See the enclosure for instructions on how to register for this meeting. 

If you have any further questions concerning this matter, please contact 
Ms. Holly Ross, Project Manager, Albany Field Office at 678-422-2727 or via email at 
CESAS-SpecialProjects@usace.army.mil. 


